
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Announcement: Cancellation of Single Window Camp on February 1 

and 2, 2025 

We regret to inform you that the Single Window Camp scheduled for 

February 1 and 2, 2025, has been cancelled due to administrative reasons. 

For any further inquiries or updates, please feel free to reach out to our 

office or visit our website.
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